tcatholic School Culture

Sacrament of Eucharist

This Tuesday, 19th August at 4pm, we have our parent meeting with Fr George, for parents of children completing the Sacrament of Eucharist. We ask that We look forward to meeting with you. This link for the zoom has been sent in the

Buddy Mass

There will be no buddy Mass on this Friday due to our Book Week celebrations.

7/

Mini Vinnies Food Drive

Our Mini Vinnies students are running a Food Drive this term to support the work of St Vincent de Paul. We kindly invite families to contribute non-perishable food items such as canned and packet soup, canned fruits and vegetables, canned fish or poultry, rice, pasta, tea, coffee, dried fruits and vegetables, pasta sauce, nuts, and long-life milk.

Donations will be collected by our Mini Vinnies volunteers throughout the term. Thank you for your generosity—your contributions make a real difference to those in need within our community.